
Doll, Laura 

4/3/2014 5:10:22 PM
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D.' 
'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Update on East Bay city issues

Liza and Terrie

I wanted to update you on the status of our activities in the East Bay cities relative to tree 
management in gas rights of way.

We are not removing any trees in city franchised rights of way where our gas transmission 
lines are located.

We are continuing two communication paths: (1) with city representatives and (2) with 
individual residential customers whose property was previously identified as having trees 
needing removal.

We attended a City Council meeting in Danville this week, and have scheduled a meeting with 
the City of Concord. We also have provided Walnut Creek with additional tree-related 
information.

We are considering holding a technical workshop in the East Bay to facilitate a public 
discussion among city officials such as public works directors, city managers, and arborists 
along with PG&E pipeline engineers and consultants. We’ll keep you informed as that event is 
developed, and would hope that some CPUC representatives would also be able to attend.

Thanks
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Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pae.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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